
VICTORIA PARK NO. 1 OVAL CAR
PARK UNAVAILABLE ON 17
NOVEMBER
Dubbo Regional Council wishes to advise that the Victoria Park No. 1
Oval will be unavailable for car parking on Thursday, 17 November 2022
due to an event.

Car parking will be available between Victoria Park 2 and 3 Oval off
Gipps Street.
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